
 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

             

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 20
th

 March 2015 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

Our Value for this month is OPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPE 

The children are aware that being a patient person is about hope and optimism for the future.  The value of 

thoughtfulness is needed in order for a person to reflect on what they would like to achieve in the future… what are 

their hopes? As our Year 6 children continue to work hard with a quiet optimism and hope for a successful SATs result, 

they are in need of other related values… resilience and steadfastness.  As our ‘Values Journey’ unfolds, we are able 

to explore the connections of universal values.      

Mrs Stylli - PSHE, P4C and Values Co-ordinator 

Attendance this week 
 
 

                   Years 1,2,3 Family        Years 4,5,6 Families 

     

1A 91.67%  2M 96.67%       3D 98.33%      4H 90.69%        5G 91.11%      6A 94.48% 

1K 90.34% 2Ri 96.55%        3F 89.31%      4S 91.33%        5L 97.41% *      6B 94.29% 

1S 90.34% 2Ru 99.00%*     3G 87.33%   5N 95.19% 6H 96.00% 
  

Well done to 2Ru & 5L for best attendance this week. 
School Target:  95.5% 

 

Overall attendance since September: 94.17% 

VVVValuealuealuealue    for this Month: for this Month: for this Month: for this Month: OPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPEOPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPEOPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPEOPTIMISM, PATIENCE and HOPE    
These children received a certificate for demonstrating optimism, patience and hope at Prince of Wales 

this week, well done:  Kavalli 1A, Taliya 1K, Chanel 1S, Mustafa 2M, Renae 2Ri, Ela-Naz 2Ru, Amber 3D, Leila 

3F, Titi 3G, Danielle 4H, Chimdi 4S, Mustafa 5G, Joshua 5L, Havin 5N, Isil 6A, Guney 6B and Harry 6H. 

Congratulations to our Children 

Centre volunteers who have 

completed the 3 week course on 

being a Parent Dental Advocate 

Dear Parents, 

The Governing Body has undergone a full reconstitution. We currently have vacancies for Parent 

Governors. If you feel you are able to make a positive contribution to the life of the school and are able to 

commit to the work involved than please collect a form from the school office. If you want to find out 

more, please contact me via the school office. 

Stephen Way – Chair of Governors 

Behaviour Reminder 

Pupils should not to be in the playground before 8.30 in the morning.  Many seem to 

be coming much earlier than that, and playing square ball or football in the quad, 

both of which are not permitted before the school day begins. 

Please remember we only wear black shoes to school and have no coloured hair 

fasteners. We respectfully ask that there are no lines in hair styles or eyebrows, nor 

Mohican type haircuts. Your support of our dress code is greatly appreciated. 

Free Badminton Training  

Starting this Saturday, 22/3/15. From 11am to 1pm at Southbury Leisure Centre 

(please be on time). Play for the Enfield squad to participate in the London Youth 

Games. Free for all pupils that live or go to school in Enfield, born after 1/9/97. 

Come and join the CRB checked Badminton Coach of England – Tariq 

Shamsudeen (07768748942) 



 

  

    

Dates for your diary 

Value for the Month of March: optimism, patience and hope 

  

Wednesday 25th March End of Term Certificates assemblies 

Thursday 26th March Easter Bonnet Parade at 2.30pm – parents welcome 

Parents’ Evening 

Monday 30th March – Friday 10th April Easter Holidays – school closed 

Monday 13th April  Start Summer 1 Term – school open 

Wednesday 15th April Individual and Sibling School Photos 

Monday 4th May 2015  May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Monday 11th – Friday 15th May Y6 Test week 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th May Summer Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June  Staff Training Day – school closed 

Tuesday 2nd June Start Summer 2 term 

22nd June Start Science and Sports Fortnight 

3rd July  Sports day and school picnic 

Friday 24th July End of 2014-2015 Academic Year – school closes at 1:30 pm 

 

Last Monday the School Council went to Enfield Civic 

Centre to represent the children of Enfield at the   ‘Raise 

a Flag for the Commonwealth’ ceremony. We helped to 

raise the Commonwealth Flag at the Civic Centre, and then 

listened to a speech from the Queen. We had a tour of 

the Mayor’s office and held the mace and then sat in the 

Council Chamber. 

‘My favourite part of the day was raising the flag with 

Renee and the Mayor. I also liked talking when sitting in 

the Council Chamber.’  Fatima 

‘I liked having our photos taken and when the staff gave 

us a tour of the Mayor’s office.’ Justina 

‘The school councillors went on a special trip to the 

Mayor’s office, and my favourite bit was to go in the 

Mayor’s Chamber and see the gold mace.’  Shria 

‘I liked sitting in the Mayors chair in the Chamber.’  Bersu    
 

Easter Bonnet 

Competition & 

Parade 

Join us on Thursday 

26th March at 

2:30pm  

 


